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Good afternoon Parents, 

Welcome back. I hope you are all rested and refreshed and raring to go! Although this is a relatively short term we will 

be celebrating our annual Global Awareness Week (India this year) and participating in a host of sporting activities, so 

lots to look forward too. Remember, swimming starts on Tuesday for Years 1-3 and it’s cold – so coats on in the 

playground please. 

   Mrs Bradburn 

                 

   

     

 

 

JANUARY 

Tuesday 10th January: 

Swimming – Years 1-3 

Tuesday 17th January: 

Swimming – Years 1-3 

Wednesday 18th January: 

Football at Beaudesert – selected Year 5 and 6 

Friday 20th January: 

Tewkesbury Swimming Gala – selected pupils 

Tuesday 24th January: 

Swimming – Years 1-3 

Tuesday 31st January: 

Swimming – Years 1-3 

FEBRUARY 
Wednesday 1st February: 

Netball at Wycliffe – selected Year 5 and 6 

Thursday 9th February: 

Cross-Country at Tewkesbury – 3pm: 

Friday 10th February: 

Netball at Cheltenham College – 12.30pm: 

Monday 13th  - Friday 17th February: 

HALF-TERM 

Monday 20th – Friday 24th February: 

GLOBAL AWARENESS WEEK 

Tuesday 21st February: 

Swimming – Years 4-6 

Thursday 23rd February: 

Cross-Country at Tewkesbury – 3pm: 

Tuesday 28th February: 

Swimming – Years 4-6 

 

 

. SAVE THE DATE 

 
END OF YEAR PRIZE-GIVING – Friday 7th July 2017, 

Stonehouse Court Hotel, 1.30pm 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL LUNCHES 

The new Spring Term lunch menu, and order form, is 

attached.  

LOST PROPERTY  
We have been made aware of the following items of  

lost property 

 

Madison Shill – School Blazer –labelled 

Fern Miller – 2 School jumpers - labelled 
 

Items of lost property are kept in the plastic box on the 

verandah of the outside classroom behind the Sophie Hall. 

SPRING TERM CLUBS 

A Club Registration Form is attached with this newsletter. All 

clubs will run as in the Autumn Term. 

PLEASE NOTE: - Cookery Club has no more places available 

this term. 

   
 

James and the Giant 

Peach 

Come and see the fabulous 

Giant Peach (suspended in the 

bay window by the office) and 

the lovely seagulls – all made 

by the Creativity Crew Club 

members. 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

FRIENDS OF HOPELANDS  

Happy New Year to you all. 
 
I don't have much to tell you today really! Just that we've had quite a lot of second-hand uniform and PE kit in recently if 
anyone needs to buy anything. If we don't have the items/sizes that you need, there is a waiting list in operation - please 
let me know if you'd like me to add your name to this. 
 
We also have just 4 navy logo'd rucksacks left - £11.50 each. 
 
Thanks 
Charlie Coles 
Chair, Friends of Hopelands 

icaniwillido@hotmail.co.uk 
 
 

BEAUTIFUL WORK BY THE CREATIVITY CREW CLUBS 
 

Last term The Creative Crew groups worked amazingly hard to produce the marvellous backdrop of the Three Kings 
for our Christmas Performance. The redecoration of Stonehouse Court meant that it couldn't form the backcloth as 
intended and was put up at the side of the hall. For those of you who were not aware that this was the children’s work 
I thought I’d give you all a chance to see their wonderful work again.  
 

Mrs Barrett 
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